
From: Ariana Jaupi <Ariana.Jaupi@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 2:02 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: IPW Event 

  

Steve 

  

As part of the Choose Chicago agreement, CDA was a sponsor of the IPW Event held in Chicago. As part 

of the sponsorship, I represented the CDA at the closing event on Wednesday, June 18, 2025. 

  

Thank you 

Ariana 

  

  

Ariana Jaupi  

Assistant Commissioner - Security Regulatory and Compliance 

 

10601 W. Higgins Road  

Chicago, IL 60666  

Office: (773) 686-4768 | Mobile: (312) 718-7236   

Email: ariana.jaupi@cityofchicago.org 
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